From: The Forest Lakes Club/Board of Governors
To: All Forest Lakes Residents/Landowners

Re: The Elizabethtown Gas Pipeline Project in Forest Lakes
Date: April 14, 2024
Hello to All Forest Lakes Residents

This initial correspondence from the Forest Lakes Club is intended to provide all Forest Lakes residents
(members and non-members) with some basic information regarding the current Elizabethtown Gas Pipeline
System Project... a pipeline system that will run through the entirety of the Forest Lakes Reservation.

Please be advised... work on this project has already begun.
Elizabethtown Gas is projecting that the project will be completed by the end of the Summer of 2024.

When the system is completed, anyone who lives in the Forest Lakes Reservation may take full advantage of
this natural gas service when it is available on your street.

In order to meet the gas company’s ambitious deadline, residents of Forest Lakes MUST be aware that there
will be many, many inconveniences on a daily basis throughout the summer.

Roads will be closed at certain times. Traffic will be rerouted on occasion. Every road in Forest Lakes will have
trenches dug down the middle in order to lay pipes. There will be delays in moving in and out of the lake area.
To get to school, appointments and work, etc. — you’ll have to plan ahead. There will be construction noise,
dirt, dust, construction vehicles and materials, workmen, police, etc. in the lake area and roads throughout
the summer.

If you have specific or personal questions regarding hook up to your home, costs, etc.
Please call the Elizabethtown Gas Customer Contact Center at 1-800-242-5850.

This project WILL BE VERY DISRUPTIVE to our entire community this summer.

Please be careful walking or driving. Please be considerate of your neighbors, children, pets. We’ll get through
this, just remain cool and calm.

Thank you,

Forest Lakes Board of Governors



